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NO FOOD OR DRINKS ARE ALLOWED IN COMPUTER LABS





“You may not bring any kind of food or beverage into any IT-Services computer lab. If you enter the lab with food or drinks you will be asked to leave. There are no exceptions, including during periods when the labs are reserved for classes. Spills and crumbs damage the computers and create an extremely unpleasant and unsafe environment.”


( IT-Services Computer Lab Policies


http://www.uncg.edu/irc/labs/LabPolicies.html








